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*** 2024 Pricing *** 

Dear NHVDL Clients, 

We hope that 2024 will be a healthy year for you and your patients.   Thank you for the 
opportunity to meet your diagnostic needs. 

Every two years the lab issues our updated pricing.  
Effective January 1, 2024 we’ve implemented some 
modest increases to accommodate some of the 
increasing costs with labor and supplies.     

We remain dedicated to providing you with prompt, 
affordable and quality results, while continuing to bring 
on board the latest technologies and additional staffing 
to achieve the best quality and turn-around-times.     

We view affordability as an important part of diagnostic stewardship 
in order to protect animal and human health.  Whether it be a 
necropsy or antibiotic susceptibility, we want our services to be in 
reach for your clients. 

Thank you for your continued patronage.  If you do not currently use 
the NHVDL, give us a call and set up an account today.  Your support 
helps to advance our mission and bolster the animal health 
infrastructure in our region. 

We would love to hear any suggestions you might have on how we 
can better serve you.  If you are ever in the area and have not had a 
chance to see our lab, please stop by for a tour, it would be great to 
see you. 

 

Kind Regards,   

 
Robert Gibson                                 
Managing Director 
NH Veterinary Diagnostic Laboratory 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


